
Dear chairman Gerde and supervisors, 

 

Please do not Consider Eliminating the contract With wildlife services! 

We utilized This program this past year with great success. The professionalIsm of the wild life 

services personnel was 

Exceptional. I contributed $500 to the county for the service call. This service is needed for 

lethal And nonlethal Removal 

To be determined with each individual case. 

Rural and residential members of mendocino county use this service it Is well Run please Do not 

eliminate It. 

Thank you 

 

Jennifer and William Reed 

 


